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Circular 073-2022 

 

                                                     26 August 2022 

 

     Dear Residents, 

 

Out of office notice: 

I am going into hospital on Monday for surgery and treatment. 

I will thus be out of the office for an estimated two weeks till 12 September 2022.  Roy and 
Kieara will be available to deal with all queries and to assist in any Village matters. 

Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 

 


